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Monday 2nd June 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Tuesday, 17th June 2025  

 

Our Sports Day this year will be on the morning of Tuesday, 17th June (with a reserve Sports Day on Tuesday 1st 

July if the weather is bad). 

Parents are invited to join us during the morning to watch their child take part in this event via a parent zone in 

the centre of the field. In the interest of safeguarding we ask that parents remain in this area for the duration of 

the morning. The event will start at 9.00am and finish at 12.15pm when the children will return to their 

classrooms to collect their lunches/ school grab a lunch. To prevent food waste, please only order a grab bag for 

your child if you will not be bringing them in a packed lunch. You are then invited to stay and have a picnic with 

your child. At 13:00 we will ask you to say goodbye and children will return to their classes for the afternoon. 

During the morning the children will take part in a number of sports events. The children will be in mixed year 

group teams but will race against children from their own class. Siblings will be together in the same group team. 

They will move around the field to each activity with their mixed group team and parents will be able to follow 

them in the parent zone. Children will earn points for their house (Water, Air, Earth and Fire) and the house with 

the most points will be the overall winner. After this there will be races in the children’s year groups, again these 

can be observed from the parent zone.  

We look forward to you joining us for this exciting day. 

Kind regards, 

 

Sarah Moss 

Headteacher 
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